
Help support the district by shopping at our online store and 
purchasing district gear. Check out available items for families, 
employees, and community members. 

Visit www.jmcss.org/apparel to shop now!

Building crews from Henson 
Construction have cleared the new 
PreK-8 Pope School property as site 
development continues at 1081 

Ashport Road. The new construction will 
replace the now 77-year-old Pope 
Elementary. Henson Construction Services, 

Inc. has been hired to oversee design & 
construction efforts with a tentative 
completion date slated for June 2025. 
Follow updates monthly at www.jmcss.org/
newpopeschool Widening parts of Ashport 
Road and other off-site improvements are 
being planned. #StayTuned
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Dirt rolls as progress 
continues for new Pope


The Super Challenge
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Summer 2025 remains completion target for new Pope PreK-8 school    
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